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FEB 181992 -

Docket No. 50-454
License No. NPF-37
EA 91-173

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West I!!
1400 Opus Plact
Downers Grove, IL 60515

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO.
50-454/91027)

-Dear Mr. Reed:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 6,1992, in

response to our letter dated January 7,1992, transmitting a Notice of

Violation associated with Bycon Inspection Report No. 50-454/91027. We have
Ireviewed your corrective actions and have no further questions at this time.

These corrective actions will be examined durin9 future inspections.
_

Sincerely,

%
A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

_See Attached Distr.ibution
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Distribution:

M. Wallace, Vice President,
PWR Operations

T.: Kovach, Nuclear Licensing
Manager

T. Schuster, Nuclear Licensing
Administrator

R..Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulat ry Assurance

Supervisor
.DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LfDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
R. Hubbard

- J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

-D. Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
R. Newmann, Office of Public

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
R. M._ Thompson, Administrator, Wisconsin

Divisie. f Emergency Government
State Lia "ficer-


